
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

English 
In English, we will continue to think 

about the use of punctuation 
including full stops, capital letter 
and ? We will be looking at some 

Non-Fiction texts about Sharks and 
Penguins and will write our own 

reports 
 

 

 

Summer 1  

Maths 
In Maths, Y1 will be learning 
about and Subtraction, Place 
value, Length and Height and 

Mass and Volume. Reception will 
be thinking about numbers 8,9 

and 10, Length and Height and 3D 
shapes. We will also be problem 

solving and applying our skills 
practically. 

 

Science 
We are learning all about plants. We 

are going to plants seeds and observe 
how they grow. We are going to learn 

the parts of a flowering plant and 
what plants need to grow. We will 
also be comparing different plants. 

Tems 
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Design Technology 
 

In DT, we will be learning 
about fruits and 

vegetables – where they 
grow, how they taste 
And how to prepare 
them. We will make 

some delicious 
smoothies too! 

RE 
In RE, we will be learning 
about ‘belonging’, special 
ceremonies and symbols and 
Christian Baptism. We’ll be 
discussing how Muslims 
welcome a new baby and 
thinking about how we live 
our school values 

Computing 
We are going to continue 
practising our mouse and 

keyboard skills. We will be using a 
range of programmes to develop 

our understanding. We will also be 
logging in and out of our own 

computers! 

 
 

 

PSHE 
We are learning all about our 
feelings; what they are and 

how we might manage them. 
We are also thinking about 

ways to keep our minds and 
bodies healthy. 

 

Dates to remember… 

• World Book Day (visit to the Library) 6th March  

• Parent Consultations 20th March 

• Easter Service 2nd April (am) 

PE 
We are playing basketball and 
tennis this term. First, we will 
learn the skills we will need 
before playing mini games!  

Newsletter  

 

Reminders… 
• Miss Mounsey will be teaching on Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays. Miss Preston will teach on Thursdays and Fridays. Miss B will be in class 

everyday and Mrs Vickery will join us on a Wednesday afternoon. 

• Please remember to bring your reading pack every day.  

• Homework will be handed out on Fridays and collected in the following Wednesday. 

• We will have PE on WEDNESDAY and FRIDAY. Please fasten back long hair and remove earrings. Please ensure PE kits are in everyday.  

• Milk will be provided during snack time, please complete and return the relevant forms ASAP.  

 

 

 

History 
 

We’re going to be 
learning about timelines 

and how events are 
sequenced. We’ll be 

thinking about the ‘past’ 
and ‘now’, ordering 

photos on a timeline and 
identifying features of 
holidays in the past. 

 

Miss Mounsey | Miss Preston | Miss B 

 

 
 


